BUNCHE PREPARATORY ACADEMY Home of the Bobcats

Greetings BPA Families,

I hope this letter finds each of you well and enjoying the summer with a sprinkle of academics daily. LOL!  My name is Dr. Angela Kemp, and I am excited to introduce myself as the new Principal of Bunche Preparatory Academy . It is an honor to join this wonderful school community, and I can assure you that I am committed to building a solid partnership with all stakeholders (Staff, parents, community and Faith-Based Partners, etc.) to ensure the success of EVERY student. 

Throughout my career I have served as a Middle School Math Teacher, a Curriculum Leader of Mathematics,  an Assistant Principal, and for the last 12 years as a Principal. I am proud to say that each of my 25 years of educational experience has been serving children within the Detroit Public Schools Community District (DPSCD) as a resident of Detroit whose children attended DPSCD Schools from Kindergarten through 12th grade.  We are DPSCD!

Together we will continue cultivating a student-centered learning environment where every student feels valued, seen, and supported academically, socially, and emotionally with a laser focus on creating a space where students can thrive and are empowered with the skills needed to become the best version of themselves.  This is a task that can only be successfully accomplished as a TEAM that includes ALL STAKEHOLDERS! I look forward to learning and growing with you all to demonstrate that Teamwork truly does Make the Dream Work at Bunche Preparatory Academy!

Please feel free to contact me, as my door is always open. I welcome your support, questions, and feedback as we move forward on this journey in unity.  See you soon!

Sincerely,

Dr. Angela Kemp, Principal
Bunche Preparatory Academy
Angela.kemp@detroitk12.org
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